
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

 

WELLINGTON ANNIVERSARY 

 
 

Allied Liquor will be closed on Monday 23rd January 2017. 

 

 
 

Wellington/Hutt Valley/Porirua - orders placed after cut off on Saturday and 

before 10am Tuesday will be delivered on Tuesday 24th January 2017. 

Palmerston/Kapiti/Masterton - orders placed before cut off on Tuesday 24th 

will be delivered on Wednesday 25th January 2017. 

 

 

USUAL CUT OFF TIMES APPLY 

 

 

Have a happy and safe long weekend 

 

 

PH: 0800 50 34 34 

FAX: 0800 50 40 40 

www.alliedliquor.co.nz 


